
Please join us!

Otane Alternate Water Supply  
Celebrating Project Completion

Central Hawke’s Bay District Council is pleased to invite  
the community to celebrate the completion of this  
flagship project that forms part of #thebigwaterstory!
The community will have the opportunity to hear about the project,  
how it was delivered, the benefits it will provide to Otane,  
and have the opportunity to ask council and our engineers any questions.

The Project
5200m of 180mm PE pipe was installed from the SH2 
in Waipawa into Otane via Racecourse and White Road. 
The new pipeline crosses underneath the railway on 
Racecourse Road, and was predominantly installed by 
directional drilling.
This project will now provide significant  
resilience and security of water supply added  
to the Otane network.

Key Achievements
•	 5200mtrs of 180mm PE pipe
•	 9 air valves
•	 10 scour/flushing valves
•	 9 isolation valves
•	 1 pressure reducing valve
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Where: 

Otane Valve Station

Address: 

Corner of Knorp & 
White Street, Otane

(preferred entry from the  
Bell Street end)

When: 

Wednesday 18th 
December 2019

Time: 

2-3pm


